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Morrow Tree Board was called to order by President Judy Neal at 10:00 on Monday, 

June 11, at the Village Administration Building.  The Pledge of Allegiance was recited and 

minutes of the May meeting were read and approved.  Visitor Barbara Thompson was 

welcomed. 

 

Board member Jean Mayne expressed her desire to resign for personal reasons and 

submitted her letter of resignation. 

 

Judy will call Wendi Van Buren to invite her to a future meeting.  Arborists from Mason 

Tree Board have offered to share some of their knowledge with us. 

 

Motion was made to adjourn by Agnes and seconded by Judy. 

 

Next meeting is scheduled for Monday, July 9. 

 

  


